
Project Newsletter
April 2023

Page 1/2

Welcome to the Duke Street in Motion Newsletter, 
where the Project Team will share information about 
Advisory Group activities, project updates, and helpful 
resources related to Duke Street in Motion.

In this April 2023 newsletter, you’ll find:
•	 Advisory Group Meeting Information
•	 Project Updates, including April Public Outreach
•	 Next Steps

ADVISORY GROUP MEETING INFO.

APRIL MEETING
The Advisory Group will meet on April 13 at 6:30 
PM at the DASH Facility (3000 Business Center Drive) 
and via Zoom (https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_
mXAnVFaXSxO1qzc8G0cJWw). The Advisory Group 
will be reviewing findings from additional analysis on 
the two corridor concepts. Advanced materials are now 
available at alexandriava.gov/DukeInMotion.

MARCH MEETING RECAP
On March 16, the Advisory Group discussed design 
updates since December, a template for their 
recommendation to Council (which will be discussed in 
May, following the April community comment period), 
and the engagement plan for the duration of this 
conceptual design phase of the project. 

PROJECT UPDATES

TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION & OTHER 
MEETINGS
Project Team staff presented to Transportation 
Commission at the March 15th meeting. The 
presentation can be found at https://alexandria.
granicus.com/ViewPublisher.php?view_id=29&coa_
view_id=29&coa_clip_id=5776, around the 43:30 mark.

The Project Team has continued to visiting 
businesses and meeting with civic associations and 
homeowners’ associations to provide information 
about the project and receive feedback. On March 15, 
members of the Project Team spoke with the West End 
Business Association (WEBA) about Duke Street in 
Motion. If you want the Project Team to present to your 
community, please reach out to Jennifer.monaco@
alexandriava.gov to see about options and opportunities.

“HELLO DUKE STREET” INTERACTIVE SIGNS
We’re excited to be testing some new technology to 
provide more opportunity for anyone to learn about the 
project and share input. 

You may notice signs on Duke Street that look like the 
one below. Scan the QR code or text “Hello Duke Street” 
or “Hola Duke Street” to 703-991-2899 to engage! 

We will update the chat conversation starting April 
13, so if you’ve already tried it out, please chat again 
between April 13-30 for a new conversation, including 
information about the updated Corridor Concepts. 

https://www.alexandriava.gov/DukeInMotion


Join us for  
an Open House

	» April 20, 2023  |  5:00-8:30 pm
	» Bishop Ireton School
	» 201 Cambridge Rd, door 15
	» Open house 5-7:30 pm, followed by a 
comment forum

Starting April 13, visit the website 
to review the draft updated Corridor 

Concepts and share your input!

alexandriava.gov/DukeInMotion

Review Updated Concepts & Share Your Feedback
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Project Website:
Scan the code or visit 
alexandriava.gov/DukeInMotion

Funded by Northern 
Virginia Transportation 

Authority Regional 
Revenues 

COMMUNITY OUTREACH APRIL 13-30

On the website, 
you’ll be able to find:

	» A recorded presentation
	» Concept fact sheets
	» Feedback form link
	» FAQs
	» And more!

Door 15

If driving, enter here

http://alexandriava.gov/DukeInMotion

